



**NEWS RELEASE** 

For media inquiries, contact: Nick Wolda nwolda@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov

## The Woodlands Township Board holds Incorporation Planning Session, approves new website

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (January 24, 2019) – The Woodlands Township Board of Directors held an Incorporation Planning Session on Wednesday, January 23, 2019, to discuss future governance and approved the launch of a new website.

The Board of Directors discussed the following incorporation-related matters on the Regular Agenda:

- Received and accepted a staff report on the Financial Model analysis.
- Approved initiatives to be included in final financial model.
- Reviewed the new website, <u>www.thewoodlandsincorporationstudy.com</u>, which has all
  the information to date of the current future governance study, as part of the enhanced
  community outreach program.
- Amended the 2019 Board of Directors meeting schedule related to Incorporation Planning Sessions.

Incorporation planning sessions are held at The Woodlands Township, 2801 Technology Forest Blvd., The Woodlands, Texas 77381, typically on the same days as the Board's regular business meetings. For more information on The Woodlands Township, or to view the meeting in its entirety, please visit <a href="https://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov">www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov</a>, or call 281-210-3800.